
 

 

 

 

Concord School District Policy #135 

Rules of Order 
 

All meetings of the School Board shall be conducted in accordance with Robert’s Rules of Order, 

unless these are inconsistent with statutes of the State of New Hampshire and the Board’s 

policies. 

Whenever a vote is to be taken, any member of the Board may demand that the vote be taken by 

roll call. 

All regular and special meetings of the Board shall be public, but no person shall be allowed to 

create disorder or to interrupt or to interfere with the business of the Board. 

Approved: 1962. Revised: December 4, 2006; August 3, 2015; April 3, 2017 

Corresponds to NHSBA Policy BEDD 

 

 

  


